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Have your say on the ITTF
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There are just three days left to voice your views and opinions to help shape the global future of table tennis.

The International Table Tennis Federation (ITTF) has created a public survey as it looks to create its first strategic
plan for the sport.

The ITTF said the strategy will aim to ‘improve the game for everyone that is involved in our sport’.

The online consultation survey will take around 10 minutes to complete. All answers will be anonymous and
confidential at all times.

The deadline for responses is 11 March 2018.
To take part, click on the link below (or copy and paste it into your web browser):

https://wh.snapsurveys.com/s.asp?k=151723625374&u=source _1
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